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Pedestrian Underpasses 
 
Recommendation of the Board 
That the information be received. 
 
History 
On June 18, 2020, the Board of Police Commissioners received the above report of the 
Chief of Police.  The report is being forwarded to City Council for its information. 
 
Attachment 
1. Report of Chief of Police dated May 8, 2020 
 


